The front of the existing structure, as seen from the intersection of Burnett
and 8th Street. Other neglected properties can be seen in the surrounding area.
This structure, the “gateway” of the street, is in serious need of repair. Building the
addition onto the property, and properly aligning the addition with the existing
structure to match the surrounding houses, would help to boost the street’s
appeal.
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